
Spreading Light and Church News
A Weekly Newsletter by Christ Church of Jackson

Week of February 17th - February 23rd
Verse of the Month: May your unfailing love be with us,

Lord, even as we put our hope in you.
Psalm 33:22

MON - 17

TUE - 18

WED - 19

THU - 20

FRI - 21

SAT - 22

SUN - 23

Scouts - 6:30pm

Ladies Prayer Tea - 9:30am
Game On Sports - 5:30-7:30pm
The Well - 6pm

Faith Trackers (K - 5th)
Young Adults Small Group - Parlor
Truth Finders - Fellowship Hall

Choir - 7pm

Birthday - Randy Adams
                   Ed Miller

Grief Share - 3pm
Confirmation - 5pm
Multiply Youth - 6pm

Birthday - Rhys Taylor

Green Thumb Gardening Project
Jackson Area Ministries is looking for seed donations to

help local families grow their own food and gain self-
sufficiency through gardening. Please drop off your seed
donations at our church office. Your contributions will

make a big difference in helping others thrive!
Needed Seed Types:

Beets
Broccoli
Cauliflower
Cucumbers
Seed Potatoes
Baking Potatoes
Spinach/Greens
Squash/Pumpkins
Corn (Bulk donations appreciated)
Green/Bush Beans (Bulk donations appreciated)

Carrots
Lettuce
Melons
Peppers
Tomato Plants
Radishes
Turnips

Casemakers - 6pm @ LaRosa’s Pizza

Casemakers
Got questions about the Christian faith? This group is

here to provide honest answers to honest questions! Join
us for our next meeting on Tuesday, February 18th, at 6pm

at LaRosa’s Pizza. Whether you’re curious, skeptical, or
seeking deeper understanding, you’re welcome to come

and explore the Christian faith with us.

Spiritual Gifts Workshop
God has blessed each one of us with special gifts!

What are your gifts? Do you know how they can be a fit
right here at Christ Church? Find out at Deacon Janie’s
Spiritual Gifts Workshop on Thursday, February 20th at
6pm in Room 202. If you are interested, please let Janie

or our Church Office know!
Spiritual Gifts Workshop - 6pm

Ladies Prayer Tea
Join us for a delightful morning of fellowship and prayer at

our Ladies' Prayer Tea on Wednesday, February 19th, at
9:30am at Jenkin’s Care Center. This gathering is an
opportunity for the women of local congregations to

come together in prayer and support.



Office Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-12:00pm & 1:00pm-3:00pm
Teresa McIntosh - Office Manager

phone: 740-286-3419 / email: office@jacksonchrist.org

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY
Kindergarten - 5th Grade

B.L.A.S.T. - 9:00am & 10:15am
When kids are released from service, they meet

their teacher in the back of the worship area
& will be walked to their classroom.

Wednesday Night - 6:00pm
While small groups meet, the kids participate in a

lesson, crafts, games, & other fun activities!

YOUTH MINISTRY

Download Our Church App!
Scan the QR Code1.
Select the Share button & then “Add to Home Screen”2.
Have access to small groups, online connection card,
church calendar, & so much more at your finger tips!

3.

Director: Jenna Waugh
jennagwaugh@gmail.com

Director: Tiffany McManis
tiffanymcmanis@yahoo.com

RADIATE CORNER
Radiate Selflessness

Do nothing out of selfish ambition
or vain conceit. Rather, in humility
value others above yourselves, not
looking to your own interests but
each of you to the interests of the

others. ~ Philippians 2:3-4
Selflessness is a defining mark of

Christ’s love in us. Jesus didn’t live
for His own comfort or gain—He

gave everything for others,
including His life. In a world that
tells us to look out for ourselves
first, Christ calls us to a different
way: a life of humility, sacrifice,

and service.
Selflessness isn’t about making
grand gestures; it’s about small,

everyday choices—encouraging a
friend, serving without seeking
credit, or setting aside personal

desires to help someone else.
When we put others first, we
reflect the heart of Jesus and
radiate His love to the world.

Lenten Experience
Join us for a special Lenten Experience beginning
on Wednesday, March 5th, from 5:30 to 7:00 PM

in the Family Life Center. This journey will be
filled with food, fellowship, and a faith challenge
as we journey through Lent together. To help us

prepare for food, please RSVP using the Get
Connected Card. We look forward to growing in

faith with you over this Lenten Season!


